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The Botswana Mine Workers Union (BMWU) last week held a training      

workshop under the theme “Empowerment and Awareness-Raising on GBVH in 

the World of Work” which was attended by the acting MCM General Manager 

Mr. Tidimalo Tito. 

Engineering and SHE Departments conducted a stand down to sensitize employees on safety during the oncoming Easter holidays. The Mine has a planned shutdown and 

employees were reminded to adhere to the Mine policies and procedures at all times as well as to avoid coming to work under the influence of alcohol and most         

importantly to conduct risk assessments before they can undertake any task.  

Human Resources Manager Mr. Tom Mongale yesterday attended the          

Palapye Junior Secondary School Staff Award Ceremony to recognize staff efforts.        

Recently the school topped the region as a best performer in the JC results. 


